
 
 

YE IMPORTANT: COVID-19 Credits in 2021 
 
 

Dear Valued Client, 
  
IRS guidance provides that credits for sick and family leave wages paid under 
the FFCRA as well as employee retention credits under the CARES Act can be 
processed for pay periods through December 31, 2020. This means that an 
employer may process credits with a 2021 check date for a 2020 pay period. 
The first quarter Form 941 for 2021 will contain the necessary lines to report FFCRA 
and CARES credits in this situation. 
  
Please be aware that Viventium will not be tracking the limits on 
FFCRA/retention wages and credits for payrolls processed with a 2021 check 
date. If you expect to have COVID-19 wages and credits at the end of the year, 
we recommend that you put your account on hold by December 18, 2020, and 
process your credits in January as an unscheduled adjustment payroll with a 
December 31 check date. This way, Viventium will be able to track your 
employees’ credit limits. Please be advised that January 7, 2021, is the deadline 
for all December 31, 2020, adjustments. 
  
If you must process FFCRA/CARES credits with a 2021 check date, it is your 
responsibility to confirm that wages and credits do not exceed the following 
maximum lifetime limits: 
  

• FFCRA Sick Self Leave: $5,110 per employee 
• FFCRA Sick Other Leave:  $2,000 per employee 
• FFCRA Family Leave: $10,000 per employee 
• Employee Retention Credit: $10,000 maximum wages, which equals a 

$5,000 credit 

  
In addition, if you are processing FFCRA/CARES credits in 2021, please reach out 
to your 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Furl8980.viventium.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3D2X-2Bb1m3wsQhJJP-2BuK-2BC3ZjIz7G2ubjD63F6QyDTWeVD95buQu1x-2BcNse9Lg7u-2BshLsgDAbeLlxT5lXsjcgYpH2C1oaCsDLZPVlsa2-2FNFFO75jWiF2LbWTGX7uhj5NpXhuc7Q-2F0OvEXX21Wn8j4U0z87RgjWqtQxM5P3dDKfqd6E-3DIE7j_ZTou-2BVR2j-2BQsYYDjiwQt2Q8BwCV1Ku2SkH-2BJTAvNqy6nxJhykPVNjD-2BWa0T5BXZHGn5kqvVf59jmhQX9ANi-2BNcqhFlPYhT5BoVwPgxrgmEV8SRkZOBOWvAwRa-2F3wN2Z9azuHMqnRrqQYb1pLblhcWhgfovpHB5v-2BO9OcZF-2BlgXfHm7eZPkNzA-2Btv7T1ZeokLMEghvy4-2F74T1dj0Gzaop2J95DUKoCe4LNUgJUecHItspzhDQNG9f2s9AiUKP0tFsup-2BlyfgykRyUh7giHc-2BYA84Xg3K0HuVEvFK128CVpgIPaKJ7qAxp3nWhPG5-2BhvmHu8-2BebzRoKsOiQoT6c8dyXCwjAj588fHh4mOVvGfSNI-2FRDMfxPDlghegIYmLnemwwKUVrwQdbkdLMpER9r31zYrsjH8LNDKs8OFPfW8a-2FywW6aRhJrk9xvfCZll0V4drqLNzyY9klGRMYK9c3UzPVSKFtXNQ5Q1dLfHpxKM6GiwG1DvkRR7ztXFr5wJw5YEJlp0bf3B77IQjz-2BDYo-2BQ-2B4kJTOIpgk6AUljb1SX7xPECpCESkKRDLwjzsB2s8W211p&data=04%7C01%7Cjbrask%40viventium.com%7C0a2ed089fb02428de7c608d89b926ff9%7Cd4c88e08dded4d34b9421ff02573b25d%7C0%7C0%7C637430400539930002%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=7CfWFRqDPytUzWQP8Dx%2B9zIQipEBNDJUOfFRdzVJy2A%3D&reserved=0


  
In it with you, 
  
Your Viventium Client Service Team 

 


